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Mr. Whelan: At the front of the book of minutes of our proceedings there 
is a list of the members of the committee. A druggist asked me, “What in 
the world are you doing on that committee? Why not put professional people 
on such a committee?” I do not mind whether or not you put “farmer” beside 
my name, but I think there should be some indication of the good people we 
do have on the committee. It should be known that there are some people on 
this committee who have good knowledge of the subject. It would be helpful 
to the public in general to know the qualifications of the members, because 
the press has not pointed out, for example, that Rodger Mitchell is a past 
president of the Pharmaceutical Organization or that we have such qualified 
people on this committee as Dr. Willoughby and several others. For example, 
a lot of people do not know that our chairman is a medical doctor. A lot of 
people do not know that we have Dr. Rynard, Dr. Howe and Dr. Marcoux on 
this committee, and Mr. Mitchell who is a druggist. We have people who 
are familiar with these products. Even Mr. Roxburgh and I claim to be 
agriculturalists.

The Chairman: I think we will have to leave that to the press.
Gentlemen, the meeting is adjourned until Thursday, November 21, at 

which time representatives of Cyanamid of Canada will be here. They have 
sent forward briefs in both French and English.


